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August 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Over the course of the year it is at times necessary to send learners home before the 
scheduled finish for the day.  On these occasions, the buses depart early to facilitate a 
range of activities at the academy; including parents’ evenings and other events.  We 
recognise these can be problematic for parents and the following provides notice of the 
planned early closes for the new academic year. 
 

Wednesday, 26 August 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 2 September 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 9 September 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 16 September 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 23 September 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 30 September 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 7 October 2020 1:15 pm 

Wednesday, 14 October 2020 1:15 pm 

  

Wednesday, 4 November 2020 1:35 pm 

Tuesday, 17 November 2020 3:45 pm 

Thursday, 19 November 2020 3:45 pm 

Friday, 27 November 2020  12:45 pm 

Friday, 18 December 2020 12:45 pm 

  

Wednesday, 6 January 2021 1:35 pm 

Thursday, 14 January 2021 3:45 pm 

Thursday, 21 January 2021 3:45 pm 

Thursday, 28 January 2021 3:45 pm 

  

Wednesday, 24 February 2021 1:35 pm 

Thursday, 18 March 2021 3:45 pm 

Friday, 26 March 2021 12:45 pm 

  

Tuesday, 20 April 2021 3:45 pm 

Wednesday, 21 April 2021 1:35 pm 

Thursday, 22 April 2021 3:45 pm 

Tuesday, 27 April 2021 3:45 pm 

Thursday, 29 April 2021 3:45 pm 
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Wednesday, 9 June 2021 1:35 pm 

Friday, 18 June 2021 12:45 pm 

Tuesday, 29 June 2021 3:45 pm 

Tuesday, 13 July 2021 3:45 pm 

Wednesday, 14 July 2021 1:35 pm 

Thursday, 15 July 2021 3:45 pm 

Friday, 16 July 2021 12:45 pm 
 
 
On the following dates the academy will be closed all day for the purposes of staff 
training: 
 
Monday, 30 November 2020 
Monday, 28 June 2021 
 
 
Additional trips and visits will also take place to partner organisations and details of these 
will be sent out nearer the time once final arrangements are confirmed. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J McGuirk 
Principal 

 


